Elise Brophy

From:

Susan Loftus

Sent:

03 August 2021 16:52

To:

Nicola Lord

Subject:

FW: Extended hours

----Original Message-----

From: ENV LICENSING < licensing@oldham.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 August 2021 16:50

To: Susan Loftus <

Subject: FW: Extended hours

----Original Message-----

From: Graeme Simpson <

Sent: 03 August 2021 16:42

To: ENV LICENSING < licensing@oldham.gov.uk>

Subject: Extended hours

Dear sirs

Shaw cricket club is a vibrant and growing cricket club, which encourages all forms of cricket, wether it is adults male or female, and children's cricket. All these are vital to the club's ongoing progression and survival, as is the successful social side. This relies on bar takings and the like and the extension of hours for functions can only help. Shaw CC is a safe area for children to play and practice cricket, and for the community to enjoy watching, Graeme Simpson

25 Woodhouse road Shaw Oldham Ol2 8GA

Sent from my iPhone